
Non Resident Transfer Potential Slots 

 

Annually, by June 20, the Board shall establish the number of kindergarten through twelfth grade 

students to whom acceptance consent will be given for the upcoming year.  

The chart below indicates the number of slots recommended by Principals and District Office 

Administration for the 2015-16 school year.   

 

2014-15 Employee Sibling Slots 

High School  1 0 20 

Middle School 0 0 20 

Elementary School 1 1 20 

    
                                         Total District Wide Slots = 60 

 


